M Gma || Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Fwd: 2 Hour Holiday Parking Letter

Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> Wed, Oct 26, 2022 at 12:46 PM
To: Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>
Cc: Athena Pandolf <athena@natickcenter.org>

Joan,
Will you please put this on next week's CA.
Thank you.

Donna Donovan

Assistant to Town Administration
Town of Natick

508-647-6400 ext 1403

---------- Forwarded message --------—-

From: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>
Date: Mon, Oct 24, 2022 at 8:30 AM

Subject: Re: 2 Hour Holiday Parking Letter

To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Donna,

After review we would recommend that the Select Board, as in past years, approves this request. We will need new meter bags and stickers from the applicant prior to
Friday, November 25th in order to properly bag the meters.

Respectfully submitted,
Deputy Chief Brian G. Lauzon
On Fri, Oct 21, 2022 at 12:17 PM Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> wrote:

Donna Donovan

Assistant to Town Administration
Town of Natick

508-647-6400 ext 1403

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Athena Pandolf <athena@natickcenter.org>
Date: Fri, Oct 21, 2022 at 12:16 PM

Subject: Re: 2 Hour Holiday Parking Letter

To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>



Hi Donna,
I don't see the attachment but see the issues. I reached out to Lt. Lacerra but have not heard back yet. I didn't email Lauzon.
See the updated letter attached. Thanks,

Athena

On Fri, Oct 21, 2022 at 11:55 AM Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> wrote:
Hi Athena,
Can you check this? | think the dates might be wrong. Also, will you change Lt. to Deputy Chief.
Thanks.
Donna

Donna Donovan

Assistant to Town Administration
Town of Natick

508-647-6400 ext 1403

On Mon, Oct 17, 2022 at 10:28 AM Athena Pandolf <athena@natickcenter.org> wrote:
Hi Donna,
I wanted to send this over for the Select Board's review for the 2-hour holiday parking. I emailed this to Scott Lacerra but have not heard back.

Also, that reminds me about the Small Biz Sat. Proclamation which usually Joan sends over. It's just something the SB announces at their meeting before that
weekend which is Nov. 26.

See you soon and thank you,
Athena



